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New 01’{ dla nd ~ Government of Newfoundiand and Labrador
) . Office of the Secretary to Cabinet
' . ‘ For the Management of Health !ssues
‘ a ra Or ' 1* Floor, West Block, Confederation Buliding
, ’ , P.0. Box B700,-5%. John's, NL, A1B 416

Telephone: 709.728.4349
Fax; 709.729.5435

To: Ms. Susan Gillam : Date:  November 6, 2007

Orgn: Western Health Integrated Health  Pages: 2 (Including Cover) : ‘f(\o
_ Authority (,O
Fax #: 709-637-5116 or 637-5410 L ‘ A

From: Robert Thompson
Subjeet:  Attached Letter

Comment:

- Please see attached letter dated November 6, 2007.

Caution:  Thls Informatinn contsincd In this transmission, Inclnding the docoments aceompanying this aver proe, is
confidentin and is intended for the cxclusive use of the indlvidual or entity tn which 1T iy addressed, This transmizslon may be
suhject to solicitnr-client privilepe, Any usc of this Information, incInding copying, distribution or disclosure, by snyone other
than the intended adcdressee ix strictly prohibited. If you have reecived this trnnsmission in crror, plesac contact the scnder
immediately by telephone nnd return the originnl to the above address. Thank .

If you have any problems receiving this fax please coll 729-4349
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Labrador

Secretary to Cabinet {Heaith Issues)

Nove ’nb»rﬁ 007

Ms. Susan Gillam

Chief Executive Officer

Western Health Integrated Health Authority

P.0. Box 156, I* Floor, Western Memorial Hospital
Comer Brook, NL

A2H 6J7

Decar Ms. Gilliam:

, Thank you for your quick turnaround last week of data regarding ER/PR testing. The
data has been valuable in ensuring that all the appropriate cases are included in the database
being compiled by NLCHI -

During this process we jdentified the possibility that the tissue samples for some patients
who had original ER/PR tests between 1997and 2005 may not have been sent to Eastern Health
{or Mount Sinai) for re-testing if the patient was deceased at the time the request for samples was
made by Eastern Health in mid-2005. Therefore, we ask that you determine whether any tissue
samples might fall into this catcgory within your RHA. If so, please ensure these samples are
sent to Mount Sinai Hospital as "consults” as soon as possible. Also, please aorward {0 me the
basic paticnt identifying information and we will pass it on to NLCHI '

Thank you for your assistance in this mattes.
Sincereiy,

ROBERT C. THOMPSON
Secretary to Cabinet (Health lssues)

cc: Don Keats
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P.0. Box 8700, St. John's, NL, Cenada A1B 48 t 708.722.4348 f 709, 720.5435

dla nd Government of Newfoundland and Labrador

DLt W





